
 

 

 
Henrico Police Investigate Fatal Motorcycle Crash Along W. Broad Street 

 
(Henrico County, Va.) – Henrico Police continues to investigate a single-vehicle crash involving a 
motorcycle at the intersection of W. Broad Street and Bishop Road.  

On April 8, 2024, at approximately 2:04 p.m., Henrico Police responded to the 4900 block of W. Broad 
Street near Willow Lawn for a reported motorcycle crash. The driver of the motorcycle, who was 
transported to an area hospital with life-threatening injuries, succumbed to his injuries sustained from 
the crash. The victim has been identified as Keyshawn Diming, 25, of Cumberland, VA.  

The preliminary investigation indicates Mr. Diming was traveling westbound on W. Broad Street at a high 
rate of speed when he lost control of the motorcycle attempting to avoid other traffic. While speed and 
reckless driving are believed to be factors in this crash, investigators continue to gather evidence to better 
understand this incident.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact Crash Team Investigator R. M. 
Hostetler at (804) 501-5000. You can also submit information via Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or by 
using the P3Tips app; both methods are anonymous.    

 

Previously Released April 8, 2024 

(Henrico County, Va.) – The Henrico Police Crash Team is currently investigating a single-vehicle crash 
(motorcycle) that occurred around 2:04 p.m. in the 4900 block of W. Broad Street near Willow Lawn.  

The adult male driver of the motorcycle has been transported to an area hospital with life-threatening 
injuries. Please avoid the area as our crash team works to investigate how this crash occurred.  

Currently, two eastbound lanes and two westbound lanes are open on Broad Street. 
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